
22nd November 2022 

 

Dear Customer, 

 Please note that after a somewhat exhausting year we will be taking a 

break over the festive period – Our last regular delivery before Christmas will 

be on THURSDAY 22nd December. Our delivery service will resume with a 

shortened menu delivery on WEDNESDAY 18th January and Our full regular 

service will resume the following week on FRIDAY 27th January.  

We recommend that you consider purchasing a few extra meals over the 

next few weeks for your freezer to cover our absence. Our meals will last for 

up to 3 months in your freezer if frozen before the use by date on the meal lid. 

 We are also pleased to offer our ‘Christmas Lunch Special’ to all of our 

regular customers which will be delivered on Christmas Eve. This meal must be 

ordered and paid for before 15th December. Payment instructions are on the 

reverse of the ‘Flyer’ which you should receive with this notice.  

***PLEASE NOTE*** 

Our Christmas special lunch is available to all of our customers 

(including care package customers) but is not available as part of a care 

package plan and must be paid in full by all those who take advantage of this 

offer. Please also note that due to the anticipated number of orders we will 

be unable to cater to any special dietary requirements and this meal will be 

delivered ‘as is’ so we recommend you consider any special dietary 

requirements before ordering.  

 Please also note our café last trading day will be on Thursday 22nd 

December and will re-open on January 17th. Our Café trading hours are 

currently Tuesday to Thursday, 11a.m. to 2.30p.m. All of our customers are 

also welcome to enjoy a lunch in our café during these times and a selection of 

frozen meals are available to purchase ‘over the counter’. Our café menu 

includes many of our popular dishes such as Crumbed Cutlets, Lambs Fry, 

Panko Prawns to name a few! 

We appreciate your support and loyalty and look forward to continuing  to look 

after your meal requirements in 2023. 

Thank You! 



    

 


